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Dear Parents/Carers  

Victoria Park Nature Walk  

 

In order to support the children’s learning on our current science topic, ‘Plants’, Year 1 will be going on a 
nature walk around Victoria Park. This will take place on Tuesday 29th  March  
 
We will leave school at 9:20 and travel by foot to the Dalston Junction bus stop. From here we will take the 
277 bus directly to Victoria Park. At Victoria Park we will be walking together to look at different plants, 
animals and seasonal changes. As this is a morning trip, the children will return to school in time for lunch.  

Children are expected to wear normal school uniform as usual and sensible black school shoes. Please ensure 
your child has a coat for the day with a hood in case it rains. Wellies are welcome!  

In order for the trip to go ahead, I do require 2 additional parent helpers. Please contact me at the end of the 
day if you are available to help. 

Many thanks for ensuring that your children are best prepared for the trip.  

 

Miss Ali  

(Beech Class Teacher) 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

REPLY SLIP: Return by Friday 25th March 

I consent to my child taking part in the above trip on Tuesday 29th  March.    

    

I do not give consent for my child to take part in the above trip.  

 

Name of child: ___________________________   Signed: _____________________   Date:__________       
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